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The monthly meeting was held at Recess on the Square in Gainesville, Ga 

President Shane Crider opened the meeting by welcoming all of our members and guests. 

We had a total of 44 present with one Guest, Mr. Denton Kopietz 

 

Ann- Margaret Johnston won the dollar draw and donated it to the chapter 

 

Shane discussed emails bouncing back. If you have not been receiving our emails please let one of us 

know or update your information at our next meeting 

 

A plaque in Kelly Chandlers honor was donated to us. If anyone would like they can sign the back and 

we will be giving it to Lanier Flight Center  

 

Mike McGraw and Shane Crider presented awards to members who could not attend our Banquet. 

 

Shane discussed Business Cards we have available as well as EAA 611 T-shirts and  

Cracker Fly-in T shirts 

 



Upcoming Events: 

 

Triple Tree Aerodrome will be hosting its 2nd annual Chilly Chili Fly-in Saturday Feb 7th. 

 

We are planning a Young Eagles flight for March 14th with a rain make up date March 28th. 

 

We are planning a scavenger hunt for May 2nd with a rain make up date for May 16th. 

 

EAA 690 will be having a Young Eagles Flight in Macon, Ga and may need some volunteer pilots to 

help them out with this event. Dates will be announced soon 

 

We have put in our application to host the B-17 Aluminum Overcast this Fall and are waiting to hear 

back on approval 

 

Mark Sulimirski of Georgia Avionics gave a presentation on ADS-B and the 2020 Mandate. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


